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Year 6 SATs

Good luck to our Year 6 class in their SATs next week. You can only ever try your
best, and we hope that you continue to do this throughout your school life and into
the future.

Sports Day

| Weather permitting, our EYFS/KS1 and KS2 Sports Day will take
i place on Wednesday 12th June. The reserve date is
Friday 14th June.

EYFS/KS1's event will take place in the morning, starting at 9.30 am. Those children
who are not normally in Nursery on this day are welcome to join the event.

The Key Stage 2 event will take place in the afternoon starting at 1.30 pm. This will
be a track and field event.

Children can come to school in their PE kits. If it looks like the weather is going to be
hot, they will also need sun cream, hats and lots of water.

There will be ‘help yourself refreshments’ kindly provided by the PTA in exchange for
a small donation; please bring some small change with you.

Full details of the events will follow shortly.



Year 4’s visit to Cadbury World

Year 4 had a great trip to Cadbury World on Thursday. The children were fantastic
and they learnt a lot about the origins of chocolate as well as having a taste.

Year 3 Cricket and Archery

Year 3 were lucky enough to be invited to Bridgnorth Cricket Club this week to take
Part in a cricket compet|t|on and archery event. One of the cricket teams came
1% and the other came 2™ in their own events. The children doing archery enjoyed
themselves and participated in all activities.




Special Odd Sock Day Menu

Mrs Lendrum and the Caterlink team treated the children to a special menu this
week.

Special Around the World Menu

Next week, Caterlink will be offering an Around the World Menu. Please see
attached for details of each day’s choices.

Vacancy : Caretaker

We currently have a vacancy for a Caretaker. Please see the school website for
details.



Frozen Friday

A big thank you to the PTA for Frozen Friday ... the children all enjoyed an ice-cream
of such a lovely sunny day.




